
 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 
 

São Paulo, June 12, 2025 - InterCement Participações S.A. – Em Recuperação Judicial (“ICP” or 
“Company”), in continuation of the Notice of Call for the Creditors’ Meeting published on May 19, 2025, 
hereby informs the market that, following the commencement of the General Meeting of Creditors (the 
“Meeting”) held yesterday, the suspension of the Meeting was approved by a broad majority of creditors. 
 
The Meeting will reconvene in person on July 3, 2025, at 1:00 PM (BRT) at Club Homs, located at 
Avenida Paulista, 735, Jardins, São Paulo, SP, Brazil. Registration will be open from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
on the same day. 
 
The minutes of the Meeting are available to interested parties on the website 
https://investidores.intercement.com.br/en/judicial-reorganization and through the digital court records of 
case No. 1192002-34.2024.8.26.0100. 
 
The Company will keep its investors and the market informed of any relevant developments, in accordance 
with applicable laws and regulations. 
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